
Year 3 Newsletter 

This week, we have continued our topic: 

‘Chocolate’. Our latest topic focuses upon 

the importance of a balanced diet as well as 

product development/research. 

This week we have been learning about …

Complex sentences. We have been learning 

all about how different sentence structures 

and have been working hard to include them 

within our writing. Fortune have worked hard 

to create fantastic character descriptions of 

Grendel this week and have used a wide 

range of skills to create their own endings to 

the story. 

In Maths, we have been investigating the 

monetary system. Fortune have been 

focusing adding different amounts of money 

and calculating change in a range of 

practical contexts.  The children will be 

continuing to use these skills after half term 

and any real life situations that you can find 

for them at home to use these skills would be 

fantastic! 

In our afternoon topic sessions, Fortune have 

been creating their own chocolate products. 

The children have used their research to 

create their own chocolate bars and have 

even conducted their own quality control 

tests. The children have shown a fantastic 

understanding of the design and 

manufacturing process and have 

demonstrated this brilliantly this week!

Spellings 
To be tested on Thursday 22nd

February.

consider

continue

decide

describe

different 

difficult

disappear

early

eight 

eighth 

How you can help at home. 

Home Learning this week.

Please can you ensure that you are 

reading regularly at home with your 

child. 

Homework

Project homework has been sent 

home this week. 

Times Tables 

Please can you ensure that you are 

practicing your 6 and 8 times tables 

this week for a quiz next week.

Reminders

Please remember P.E is on a 

Tuesday and Wednesday this term. 

Kits will be required on both days. 

Reading books need to be in school 

every day. Could you please check 

your child's clothing and ensure 

their name is clearly visible. 

Thank you for all of your support 

with Young Voices!

Langley Park Primary Academy

Thursday 8th February 2018 

Star of the week goes to…

Isla

For her exceptional attitude and contributions in English this term. 


